
 

 
 
 

 

 

16th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 5 and 6 Open Evening - Wednesday 9th October 2024 - 6-8.30p.m. 

I would like to warmly invite you to our Year 5 and 6 

Open Evening. During the evening, you’ll have the 

opportunity to visit all of the subject areas, see a wide 

range of activities and meet our staff and students. I’ll 

be giving talks in the Main Hall at 6p.m., 6.45p.m. and 

7.30p.m.  

If you’re not already familiar with Boroughbridge High 

School, we have 445 students and serve the 

community of Boroughbridge and the surrounding area. Because of this, our school has a 

welcoming, inclusive atmosphere. We feel like a family and, as such, we know our 

students well making Boroughbridge High School a good place to work and learn.  

Our belief in ‘Aspiration for all’ means that our students are at the heart of our decision 

making. We are committed to ensuring that all students leave our school, not only with 

the qualifications they need to access the next stage of their education or career of choice, 

but with the skills and confidence to make an active contribution to the communities to 

which they belong. We understand that safe and happy students are successful.  

Everything we do is underpinned by our values, that we are ambitious, respectful and 

resilient.  
 
However, don’t just take our word for it. Please come and 

see for yourselves. To book a time slot, please e-mail 

schooladmin@boroughbridgehigh.com stating your 

preferred entry time, 6p.m., 6.45p.m. or 7.30p.m., 

along your child’s name, current primary school, how 

many places you require and a contact number. Thank 

you. We look forward to meeting you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss K. Stephenson 

Headteacher 


